
 

 

 
 

March 2021 

 

  

Dear Seniors and Parents,  

 

Each year the West Milford Band Parents Association awards a limited number of scholarships 

to deserving members of The Highlander Marching Band.  

 

Attached is a copy of the 2021 Scholarship Application Form. Please take a moment to read the 

form, including the qualifications and selection requirements. Both the application and the essay 

must be mailed to the 2021 Scholarship Committee Chairperson, Audrie Tornow, and 

postmarked no later than Friday, April 23, 2021.  

 

Please remember that the Band Parents Association awards these scholarships for the student’s 

contributions above and beyond regular band responsibilities. Beginning this year, one of the 

scholarship recipients will be awarded the Matthew McLaughlin Memorial Scholarship. This 

exceptional student will be selected according to the scholarship criteria and by being an inspirer 

of others.   

 

The scholarship committee will carefully review all applications and essays and will make 

selections according to the criteria. The decision of the scholarship committee is final.  

 

ALL APPLICATIONS MUST BE MAILED AND POSTMARKED NO LATER THAN 

FRIDAY, APRIL 23, 2021 

NO EXCEPTIONS 

 

Mail to:  

Audrie Tornow 

50 Fairview Drive 

Hewitt, NJ 07421 

 

I look forward to receiving your application form and essay on or before Friday, April 23, 2021.  

 

Sincerely,  

Audrie Tornow 

Chairperson 2021 Scholarship Committee  

 

 


